
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 

CHAPPARAL METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

March 14, 2023 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the CHAPPARAL 

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, of the County of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, will hold 

a regular meeting at 3:00 p.m., on Tuesday the 14th day of March 2023, at South Metro 

Fire Station No. 42, 7320 S. Parker Road, Foxfield, CO. 80016 and via conference call:  

Telephone number: 720-707-2699,  Meeting ID:  850 8639 8548,  Passcode: 123456. 

for the purpose of conducting such business as may come before the Board. 

 

This meeting is open to the public. 

District website:  chapparalmd.colorado.gov 

 

 

 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    CHAPPARAL METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

     

 

By:  /s/ COMMUNITY RESOURCE SERVICES OF   

COLORADO 

 

 

 

 


